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2019 U18 State Performance Program Athlete Selections 
 
SA	Country	Basketball	is	pleased	to	announce	the	selected	athletes	for	the	
2019	Under	18	State	Performance	Program.		Congratulations	to	the	selected	
athletes!		Please	note	that	selection	is	subject	to	the	athlete	being	registered	
and	financial	with	SA	Country	by	the	26th	of	October	2018.			

Detailed	information	will	be	sent	to	selected	athletes	in	the	coming	days.	
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Shantae Barnes (Cowan) Whyalla 
Montana Briggs Yorke Valley 

Meg Butcher Broken Hill 
Emily Close Mount Gambier 
Lucy Cole Whyalla 
Emily Dawe Mount Gambier 
Jorja Eldridge Whyalla 
Tahlia Griffiths Great Southern 

Mikaela Horrigan Mount Gambier 
Claire Hunter Mount Gambier 
Bianca Johnstone Broken Hill 

Jasmine Kitchen Willunga 
Sophie Miles Naracoorte 
Sarah Nulty Mount Gambier 
Meaza Otto Port Lincoln 
Keryl Ousey Mount Gambier 

Keeley Round Great Southern 
Portia Size Riverland 
Jaida Tabb Yorke Valley 

Emillie Walsh Barossa Valley 

Eve Clark Port Pirie 
Reserve	for	Country	

Cup	

Jordan Minenko 
Great 

Southern 
Reserve	for	Country	

Cup	



	

Under 18 Men 
 

Bailey Beattie Broken Hill 
Oscar Clark Naracoorte 

Carmine Esposito Barossa Valley 
Tyler Fanning Eastern Hills 

Thomas Glover Eastern Hills 
Jacob Grosser Bordertown 
Jaidyn Lawrence Mount Gambier 
Codin Mason Port Augusta 
Harry McInnes Naracoorte 
Owen Raneberg Whyalla 

William Round Great Southern 
Stuart Scott Great Southern 
Riley Smelt Murray Bridge 

Daniel Smith Great Southern 
Riley Stasinowsky Riverland 
Lewis Stratford Mount Gambier 
Jordan Taylor Yorke Valley 

Matthew Thomson Yorke Valley 
Oliver Thomson Mount Gambier 

Zachary Walker Naracoorte 
 

Jamar Scarvelis Great Southern 
Reserve for Country 

Cup 

Orlando Zohar Willunga 
Reserve for Country 

Cup 

 
Congratulations	to	all	selected	athletes	and	Associations	that	you	represent.		It	
is	particularly	encouraging	to	see	so	many	Associations	represented,	and	that	
is	a	credit	to	our	hard	working	and	talented	regional	network	coaches.	We	are	
excited	to	watch	you	develop	as	athletes	and	young	people,	and	look	forward	
to	helping	you	along	this	journey.	
	
If	you	have	any	questions	regarding	this	announcement,	please	contact	HP	
PCDO	Jamie	Petty	via	highperformance@sacbci.com.au	


